
                                                    

 

Pune MLA seeks Metro Project Extension 

 

Pune 19th December: The MLA from Vadgaon Sheri assembly 
constituency in Pune district Shri Jagdish Mulik held a meeting with 
Maha Metro Nagpur MD Dr Brijesh Dixit at Metro House, Nagpur to 
discuss and obtain details of the project work going on in Pune now. 



Appreciating the work undertaken by Maha Metro, he hoped that 
Punekars would benefit from this project. Moreover, the Metro 
project would ease congestion on roads in Pune, especially on the 
busy routes. Shri Mulik also sought extension of Ramwadi-Vanaz 
Metro project work upto Wagholi. Shri Mulik also offered full 
support and co-operation to Pune Metro project. 

Shri Mulik was also appreciative of the fast pace of work of Maha 
Metro Nagpur. Especially work on the Priority Sector on Wardha 
Road was remarkable. Mr Mulik made special mention of the double 
decker work in that section. The MLA had visited Nagpur last year 
December and was impressed with the transformation in these 12 
months. 

Shri Mulik also desired that work on the Ramwadi-Shivaji Nagar 
segment in Pune be started soon. Maha Metro MD Dr Dixit assured 
that work on the said segment as sought by Shri Mulik would soon 
be started. The tender process for the said segment shall be 
completed in the next three months, Dr Dixit added. 

Later, Shri Mulik also submitted a formal memorandum to Dr Dixit. 
Mr Mulik is here for the winter session of state legislature currently 
underway at Vidhan Bhavan. 

 


